
 

 

 
 
 
Date: 10th April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you are aware, the external examinations are now fast approaching and, with the Easter 
Holidays arriving, we are in the throes of preparing your children for these exams. Every day 
counts now, in the lead up to the exams and we are keen to ensure students do not waste 
any of this key learning time. We have been working with students on writing examination 
revision timetables and they should be utilising their Easter holiday as a last chance to get 
some focused revision and preparation done to ensure they are best prepared.  
 
With this in mind, although school finishes for students on Thursday, 10th April, some 
departments are putting on revision sessions for students on Friday 11th April, on staff 
training day, to ensure that they can maximise their time. Similarly, some subjects are 
inviting students in over the Easter Holiday to ensure that they have some focused revision 
time in school across the two-week period. If your child is invited for these subject-specific 
sessions, they should have received a letter from their class teacher to notify you of the 
dates and times. On these days, students must arrive through the main reception and be 
collected/escorted by the staff. They do not need to wear uniforms for these revision days.  
 
The sessions that I am currently aware of are outlined below: 
 
Friday 11th April 

 Mrs Iddles and Ms Smith- Year 11Food (Hospitality and Catering)- 9-3pm 

 Mr Garner- Year 11 Music- 9-3pm 

 Mr Bhangal- Year 11 Business- 9-3pm 

 Mr Ryder- Year 11 ICT- 9-3pm 

 Miss Smith and Mr Taylor- Year 11 Sports Studies- 9-3pm 

 Mr Radburn/Mrs Cole- Year 11 Technology- 9-3pm 

 

Easter Holiday 

 Mr Abbas and Miss Simmonds- Year 11 RE- Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th April- 10-

2pm 

 Mr Giles and Mrs Jones- Year 10 Early Entry History- Tuesday 15th April- 10-2pm 

 Mrs Kaur- Year 11 Geography- Monday 15th April- (Times given to students) 

 Mrs Ebanks- Year 11 ICT- Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th April- 10-2pm in Library 

 Mrs Garcha- Year 11 Sociology- Wednesday 23rd April - 10am - 1pm 

  



 

 

 
 
 
Can I also remind you that students can contact Mr Greaves, Mrs Devey and their teachers 
over the holiday if they require any support- while I cannot guarantee that they will respond 
on the same day during their holiday time, most teachers will access their emails.  
As you can see, there are a number of subjects that are giving up their time to support the 
students, so I would encourage any student who has received a letter to ensure that they 
attend and maximise the learning support that is being offered to them.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the Academy.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
Joe Greaves 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


